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Let’s join hands together for the noble cause…
-Your support makes a difference-



Dear Sir / Ma'am
Greetings!

We are excited to share with you an upcoming Book Donation Drive initiated by 
the JVM Ratnagiri Students of IAYP (International Award For Young People), Members 
of JVM COP Committee (Community Outreach Program), and School Librarian, Mrs. 
Manisha Malap. This noble initiative aims to collect new and old books for our school 
library with the intention of enriching and sharing the resources available for reading and 
enhancing the educational experience of our students. We firmly believe that sharing 
knowledge and good things can make the world a better place to live. Books are like treasure 
houses of knowledge, and they have the power to empower individuals throughout their 
lives. By donating a book to the JVM School Library, you can contribute to the intellectual 
growth and empowerment of our young students. The donated books will serve as valuable 
resources for our students' holistic development, academic excellence, and personal growth. 
Additionally, they will be used as reference materials to supplement their learning across 
various subjects. The power of a single book can make a significant difference in the lives of 
our students, opening up new worlds of knowledge and imagination.
We would like to extend this program to JSW Energy and Port Employees for their support 
in this endeavor by donating books to our school library. The categories of books we are 
seeking include Story Books, Novels, Dictionaries, Science Books, Encyclopedias, and General 
Information Books. Whether the books are new or old, what matters most is that they are in 
good condition, ensuring their longevity and usefulness for our students. We 
welcome books in any language, as our aim is to broaden the horizons of our students' 
understanding and appreciation of diverse cultures and perspectives. However, we regret to 
inform you that damaged books will not be accepted. Furthermore, please note that 
NCERT/Private Publishers Books (Study Material) will not be accepted as part of 
this book donation drive. You have the option to donate more than one book, and there are 
no restrictions on the number of books you can contribute. Each book you donate will be 
registered in the library register as a gift, bearing your name. Your generous contribution 
will be acknowledged and remembered by the school community, making a lasting impact 
on the education of future generations.
To contribute in the JVM Ratnagiri Book Donation Drive, we kindly ask you to donate or 
submit your gift of books directly to the JVM Admin Department by 25th July 2023.Your 
involvement in this initiative will not only strengthen our library but also foster a culture of 
sharing and lifelong learning among our students. Thank you for your attention and support.
Let us gift books to JVM Library and empower our students to create a bright future 
and move forward by providing opportunities to the students with the motto "Every 
Day, Every Child is a Leader " and help them to contribute to make the world "Better 
Everyday."

Trapti Warathe
Principal
JVM, Ratnagiri


